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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Headteacher’s notes… 
It was really good to see so many of you at our ‘Meet the Teacher’ session after school on Wednesday and I know from 
your feedback how much you valued the opportunity. Staff enjoyed meeting their new classes for the first time earlier in 
the day to start the transition process. Mr Hill and other new staff who were in school commented upon how friendly, 
helpful and welcoming everyone was. 
 
Next Wednesday, 9th July, we have our Open Afternoon and this starts straight after school until 4.00pm. This is an 
opportunity for you to come into school to view some of your child’s work from across the year and also to collect their 
Annual Report which will include results of any statutory assessments, including Reception outcomes, Y1 and Y2 Phonics 
as well as KS2 SATs. Please note that this is not the time to discuss matters with the teachers and Reports should not be 
opened until you are at home. Any Reports not collected 
will be posted home. 
 
It was good that we were able to hold our KS1 Sports Day 
yesterday and all the children took part extremely well. 
Points from the day will be added to those from Reception 
and KS2 to get an overall House winner. 
 
Yesterday we said goodbye to Mrs Mitchell who has worked at the school for nearly 17 years. She has worked with many 
children during this time and they will all have benefited from her support. We wish her and her family all the best for the 
future. 
 
We are looking forward to the Summer Fair tomorrow and the PTA have put a lot of hard work in organising this – please 
do come along and support. 
 
Road Safety 
I hope you will have noticed the new banners that have put out at the front of the 
school. These have been provided through our work with the Local Authority on our 
Travel Plan and feature drawings all done by children at the school. They have all 
received prizes today for taking part – well done! 
Please take note of the messages as we all try to keep our roads safe for everyone. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We know that bike and scooter storage is limited but please do not put them along the fence by the back gate. 
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Sports Days 
Next week we have KS2 Sports Day with the children taking part in various activities on Friday 11th July, aiming to start 
between 9.15 and 9.30am. 
The children should come to school as usual in their PE kits with a coloured t-shirt reflecting their house. The gates will be 
locked at 9.00am. Parents/Carers should wait outside the green gates at the front of the school and these will be 
unlocked when we are ready to start. 
 
Year 6 
This year our Year 6 Leavers’ Evening is being held on Tuesday 22nd July, and is expected to start at 6.00pm. Due to the 
number of children involved and the capacity of the Hall, bookings are limited to strictly 2 per family. Bookings will be 
open on Tuesday 8th July at 7.00pm from SchoolCloud - Brampton Village Primary School. 
 
 
Reading Books and Library Books 
Please can we ask that all reading and library books are collected in by Friday 11th July so that they can be put back and 
sorted for next term. 
 
PTA News 
 
Thank you for all of the donations for the summer fayre tomorrow. 

 
Volunteers - Thank you to everyone who has signed up this week however we could really do with a few more. Can you 
spare an hour on the day? (am sure your kids would either love to help you or could run around and enjoy some of the 
activities) - Please sign up here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B4CADA82AA2FB6-49826267-summer  
 
 
What’s On Next Week:     
Monday 7th July   Rapid Cricket KS1 3:30 – 4:15pm (Last session) 
Tuesday 8th July   Governing Body Meeting  
Wednesday 9th July  Open Afternoon and Annual Reports home 
Thursday 10th July  Choir 8.20am  

JS Sports KS1 Multi-sports 3:20 – 4:20pm 
Friday 11th July   KS2 Sports Day 9:15 – 11:30am 

JS Sports KS2 Dodgeball 3:20 – 4:20pm 
 
 

https://bramptonvillage.schoolcloud.co.uk/

